
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 14/06/19 

Welcome back!  I hope you all had an enjoyable break!  I can’t believe this is our last half term in school before 
Year 6 leave us to start their high schools.  It’s set to be both a busy and enjoyable time that will prepare the 
children for the next part of their journey as well as giving them special memories of primary school, for life.   

This Week... 
  
This week has been jam-packed in Class 5 with ‘Passport to Safer Cycling’ taking place 
4 out of 5 days.  Luckily the weather has been kind to us. In class we have been 
completing lots of writing activities.  We have written short stories based on the film 
‘Something Fishy’ as well as planning and writing our own fantasy stories.  We have 
also written descriptive pieces entitled, “The Volcano”. Additionally, we wrote formal 
letters of thanks following our visit from two magistrates on Thursday morning.  This 
visit proved to be both informative and enjoyable for the children.  They were able to 
take part in a ‘mock trial’ and gained a real insight into the role of magistrates in the 
Justice System.  

Next Week... 
Maths 
We will be recapping 
mental and written 
calculation including 
solving puzzles and 
problems involving 
addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and 
addition. We will also be  

English 
We will be continuing 
with our Class Novel 
‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’.  

 

Miss Morris   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions 

you may have. 
 Monday 17th June – Father’s Day ‘Cake and a Cuppa’ afternoon.  Cake donations for this would be greatly 

appreciated on Monday morning.  Thank you so much for your continued support.  
 Saturday 22nd June 10am-6pm – ‘Bag Pack’ @ Morrison’s. We are asking for children aged 8+ (must be 

accompanied by an adult- 1 adult up to 4 children per till) to come along and pack members of the public’s 
shopping at the checkouts. If you are able to spare an hour or so, please sign up to a “slot” on the sign-up sheet –
available in the school office or call the office to book in a session.  

 Wednesday 3rd July – Y6 ‘Enterprise Summer Fair’ – more information to follow 
 Thursday 4th July (pm) – Provisional Sports Day 
 Tuesday 9th July – SATs results returned to school 
 Thursday 18th July @ 6pm Year 6 End of Year Production 
 Monday 22nd July @ 9:15am Year 6 Leavers’ Service 
 Tuesday 23rd July @ 2pm -School Closes for Summer 

Don’t Forget! 
 The children have brought home two pieces of homework this week (English and Maths).  This is due 

back into school on Tuesday.  
 Please could you ensure that children are wearing full school uniform, including shoes and sweatshirts.  

I would like the children to continue to look smart and ‘set the example’ throughout this last half-term.  
Thank you for your support with this.  

    Special News! 
 

Curriculum Award – Alex 
 

Christian Value – Courage – Jess 
 


